
Fly to China ! 

 5 students were dispatched to China for their global field trip and study in 2016

This project, named 2016 global internship program, is officially launched by 

Gyeongnam Provincial Namhae College, International Language Center.  

Gyeongnam Provincial Namhae College had a departure ceremony on July 26th 

to dispatch five students to Beijing, China. One student is from School of 

Tourism, and one student is from School of Business Management.  

 

The selected students are going to take some language and culture classes at 

University of International Business and Economics in China for a semester. They 

are going to join the internship program for a semester, staying at local premium 

hotels and corporations. Additionally, three students are supposed to be 

dispatched to China for their global internship for next semester.

 

Um Changhyun, president of Gyeongnam Provincial Namhae College has 

encouraged students, telling "most of all, I would like to extend a warm 

congratulations to students are selected for their global internship program. I 

hope you can successfully finish the global internship course to be the elite in 

China even if it is only a temporary program. It is for one semester program.

A student named Lee Sukwoo currently studying Business and Management said 

“I appreciate some professors and college administration because their 

instruction was critical. In fact, I did not anticipate I will be selected because of 

its high competition. I am going to do my best to study language, culture and 

my major at Beijing for a semester".     



Gyeongnam Provincial Namhae College has been dispatching students to abroad 

because the college has been consecutively selected to be sponsored by Korean 

Ministry of Education since 2010 under the name of Global Internship Project for 

Junior Colleges. The Korean Ministry of Education has run Global Internship Project 

for Junior Colleges. The expense for their education and staying will be fully 

covered by national and provincial grant.  The program's overall purpose is to 

instruct the students so they can improve their job capability and future  

proficiency.     


